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Share sale of MOL manager 
 
 
 
Dr. Miklós Dobák, member of the Board of Directors of MOL sold 2,000 MOL shares at HUF 
19,618 on average on the Budapest Stock Exchange on 29 July 2011, with the assistance of 
OTP Bank Plc. as investment service provider. After the transaction Dr. Miklós Dobák owns 
18,000 MOL shares. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Investor Relations     + 36 1 464 1395 
facsimile:      + 36 1 464 1335  


